Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)

From: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 2:49 PM
To: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)

- Subject: FW: 786 Randolph Ave.

From: Betty Moran [mallto:Betty@fortroadfederation.org]
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2015 4:19 PM

To: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul)

Cc: tleniver@msn.com

Subject: 786 Randolph Ave.

Tim Niver the owner of 786 Randolph Ave. has request a waiver of the 45 day waiting period for his application of a beer
and wine license. The West Seventh/For Road Federation does not object to this request.

Betty Moran
651-298-5599




